TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHOR

400 Chestnut Street Tower II

December 31, 1980

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Attention: Mr. A. Schwencer, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 2
Division of Licensing

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

¥ashington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Schwencer:

In the Matter of the Application of ) Docket Nos. 50-327
Tennessse Valley Authority ) 50-328

My letter to you dated December 19, 1980, regarding NUREG-0737 erroneously
stated that TVA would provide the deaign details of the post-accident
sampling system at Sequoyah Nuclear Plant by January 1, 1981, TVA intends
to provice you with the required design detaile for the post-accident
sampling systew at Sequoyah Nuclear Plant by January 1, 1582, in accordance
with NUREG-0T37. Since the Sequoyah unit . operating license is expected
before January 1, 1982, we consider the January 1, 1982, submittal date
appiicable to both units.

If you have any questions, please get in touch with D. L. Lambert at FT3
857-2561.

Very truly yours,
TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

! )
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L. M. Mills, Manager
Nuclear Regulation and Safety
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